
 

 

February 7, 2017 

Parents/Guardians, 

Greetings!  It is almost time for STEAM (Science, Math, Engineering, Arts, and Mathematics) Night at Hunter Middle School! 

STEAM Night is Monday February 27, 2017 from 6:00-7:45 PM.  This night will be student-led.  In science, math, and related 

arts classes students will be preparing to present to you a reflection of their learning.  You and your student will rotate between 

their science, math, and related arts classes for a scheduled student-led tour.  During this scheduled student-led tour, your 

child will sit down with you and share some of their learning experiences, products, and performances.   

We are so excited about the growth we have seen in our students in math, science, and related arts.  They have been engaged 

in a great amount of problem solving, inquiry, production, and performance.  Student reflections, as well as concrete examples of 

student work, can reveal much more about his or her learning and growth than can be conveyed through grades or comments.  

We are striving to improve our students’ reflective practice on their own work, and our hope is that, in doing so, they can build 

independence as learners.  

We would like to include parents as an audience for this reflective work through a student-led tour of their learning.  This is a 

positive opportunity for you to help us give students practice reflecting upon their strengths and challenges as well as their 

personal goals as learners.   

We hope you will be able to attend with your student as they take you on a tour of their learning in science, math, and related 

arts.  Please return the bottom portion of this letter to your child’s homeroom teacher by Tuesday, February 21st. 

Sincerely, 

 

Robert Alford 

Principal 
 

I will be attending STEAM Night on Monday, February 27th with my student.  _________  

Number attending:  __________ (including student) Due to limited space and to allow for productive 

reflection, we encourage this to only include the Hunter student and his/her parent/guardians.  If this in any 

way precludes you from attending, please let your child’s homeroom teacher know and someone will contact 

you.   

We will not be able to attend STEAM Night.  __________ 

 

            ________________________________                __________________________________  

                  Student Name (Please Print)                                           Parent/Guardian Signature  


